
 

PLAN REVIEW SHEET____________________________________________________________________ 

Date:  October 21, 2019 

Petition #:  2019-137 

Staff Contact:  John Howard 
 
This section of West Sugar Creek is not served by CATS transit service at this time.  Staff will evaluate 
future service and amenity needs for this area as redevelopment occurs. 
 
 
 


